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HONOR FLIGHT 

 

Thank you to all who donated to the Honor Flight 

on Veterans’ Day.  Good Shepherd collected over 

$800.  Our donation is combined with Reitz 

Memorial and the other partner schools to reach a 

grand total of $6,922.03!  WOW!  Thank you for 

your support of this wonderful organization. 

 

 
 

 

LITTLE RAMS ENROLLMENT 

 

We are currently working on registration for our 

Little Rams program for next school year.  On 

December 1, new Little Rams tuition agreements 

will be mailed out to families.  We want to make 

sure that all of our current families that have 

siblings coming to preschool or Pre-K are on our 

mailing list.   

If you have a child that is ready to attend Good 

Shepherd Little Rams Preschool next year, please 

email Brandee Schnarr at bschnarr@evdio.org to be 

sure that we have your child on our list.   

 

 

WINTER UNIFORM 

 

Winter uniform takes effect on Wednesday, 

December 1.  Please review the uniform policy in 

the Student Handbook on pp. 26-30.   

 

 

CHRISTMAS PARTIES 

 

Classroom Christmas parties will be held on Friday, 

December 17.  Visitors will be limited to the 

parents needed to assist with the party.  If you are a 

contact parent, please reach out to the homeroom 

teacher for more details.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THANKSGIVING 

Just a reminder that there will be no school on 

Wednesday, November 24-Friday, November 26.  

We hope that all of you have a wonderful 

Thanksgiving.  If you are in town for the holiday, 

join us for Mass on Thursday, November 25 at 9:00 

a.m. 

 

 
 

 

ADVENT 

 

 

 

The first Sunday of Advent is just around the 

corner.  Advent starts this year on Sunday, 

November 28.  The Spiritual Growth Committee 

has been making plans to celebrate Advent at 

school.  We will be celebrating a prayer service 

each Monday and we will also be focusing this year 

on the saints that have feast days during Advent.   

 

 

CASUAL DRESS REMINDERS 

Just a reminder that page 26 of the School 

Handbook states, “Skinny jeans, jeggings, yoga 

pants, or other form fitting pants are NOT permitted 

unless a LONG TOP is worn that completely 

covers one’s seat.”  Students may be asked to 

change if this is not followed.  Thank you for your 

support.  

 

 

CHEESEBALLS 

Thank you to all who supported our 8th graders by 

ordering cheeseballs.  Pick up will be November 

18-19 from 2:30-3:30 p.m. in the Good Shepherd 

Cafeteria and after all Masses the weekend of 

November 20-21st in the church. 
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